
  

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 
Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

 

 
 
 
 
June 22, 2021 

Cathy Bonde 
Liberty Mine LLC 
P.O. Box 1032 
Moab, UT 84532 
 
RE:  Liberty Mine, Permit No. M-2013-070, Inspection Problem Abated  
 

Dear Mrs. Bonde 

On October 20, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an inspection 
of the above referenced site.  Revegetation was cited as a problem for noxious weeds. Corrective actions 
required you to implement the approved noxious weed plan and submit photo documentation of 
treatment(s) by the corrective action date. On June 16, 2021 the Division received photos of the corrected 
mine sign. This satisfies the corrective action and it is considered abated.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
Cc:  
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
 
 
 

http://mining.state.co.us/

